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Letter of Partnership and Su rt

February 16, 2022

Humboldt County

Citizens’ Advisory Committee
on Measure Z Expenditures

c/o County Administrative Office
825 Fifth Street, Room 112
Eureka, CA 95501-1153

Re: Letter of Partnership and Support for
Measure Z Funding — School Resource Officer

Dear Advisory Committee:

Freshwater School District is partnering in and supporting the request from Eureka City
Schools for Measure Z funds to hire a School Resource Officer (SRO) through the
Humboldt County Sheriffs Office. The SRO would provide support and assistance to
Eureka City Schools, Cutten School District, South Bay School District, Freshwater
School District, and Garfield School District.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 442-2969.
Sincerely,
- Y e raral
Si Talty
Superintendent/Principal
Freshwater School District



